
 

 

 

 

Friday, July 31st, 2020 

 

BCCI’S CENTENNIAL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

- For Immediate Release- 

The 100th Annual General Meeting of the Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry was held on the 30 th 

July 2020 at the Best Western Belize Biltmore Plaza in Belize City. The outgoing President Mr. Nikita Usher 

gave an overview of his teams accomplishments during his term.  

An election for new councilors was done digitally through an innovative platform developed by IdeaLab 

Studios Digital Marketing for the BCCI, which produced the results in real time. 

The members of the newly elected Executive Council of the BCCI for the term 2020-2022 are as follows: 

Miss Marissa Longsworth - President 

Mr. Nikita Usher – Immediate Past President 

Mr. Allen Reimer – V.P. Industry 

Mr. Marcello Blake- V.P. Commerce 

Ms. Katherine Meighan - V.P. Services 

Mr. Giacomo Sanchez- Treasurer 

Mrs. Ashanti Arthurs-Martin- Secretary. 

Councillors: 

Mr. William Neal, Mr. William Usher, Mr. Raymond Barkman, Mr. Jody Williams and Mr. Carlo Habet. 

 



The highlight of the evening was the keynote address by the 

guest speaker the Hon. Mia Amor Mottley Q.C, M.P. Prime 

Minister of Barbados who spoke on “The Barbados 

Revitalization: Keeping a Business Approach to the 

Barbados Recovery.” PM Mottley underscored that 

preparation was the key to surviving the ultimate test for a 

small Caribbean Nation.  

As one of his last acts as President, Mr. Nikita Usher launched the Cayo Chapter of the Belize Chamber of 

Commerce & Industry which will be led by Ms. Debra Adamson of AdamsCon I.T & Security Consulting 

Services Ltd. 

The Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry, the largest private sector organization, continues its 

dedication and commitment to its members, a commitment that remains fueled by our Triple C Philosophy 

to Connect, Capacitate and Champion on behalf of the members of the business community.  Through its 

continuity measures set up in its Constitution, Chapter 308 of the Laws of Belize, the BCCI strives to be 

around for the next 100 years! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- End - 

 

Media Contact:  

Viannie Reyes 

Marketing & Public Relations Officer  

Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry  

Email: mpo@belize.org 

Telephone Number: (501) 223 – 5330  

Fax Number: (501) 223 – 5333 

WhatsApp Number: (501) 614 -3138 
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